
Distance Learning Professional 
Development Collaboration Opportunities: 
 

Networking Opportunities 
 

The intent of these Distance Learning opportunities is to create an environment that 
will allow teachers from different school districts to share 21st Century Skills by 
exposing them to Learning and Innovation as identified essentials to prepare our 
students for the future. Creativity, Innovation, and Intellectual curiosity will help 
develop, implement, and communicate new ideas to those outside of their school 
district. Teachers and teaching assistants will be able to share lessons and projects 
that have been successful in the classroom. The Distance Learning environment will 
help create a network beyond the individual districts boundaries. It is strongly 
encouraged for districts with a DL classroom to invite neighboring districts that 
currently do not have one. The program encourages teachers to continue to 
communicate after their initial DL session via e-mail or video conferencing. 
 
January 7th 3:15 – 4:30 Math specific 
January 14th 3:15 – 4:30 Global 9/10/US History/PIG/Economics 
January 21st 3:15 – 4:30 English 9/10 
January 28th 3:15 – 4:30 English 11/12 
February 4th 3:15 – 4:30 Earth Science/Biology 
February 11th 3:15 – 4:30 Chemistry 
February 18th 3:15 – 4:30 Physics 
 
Detailed agenda’s for each session will be provided one week prior to interested 
teachers to help prepare for open dialog and sharing. Please use the contact information below to 
confirm your attendance. There can only be three DL school sites for these 
workshops. You are encouraged to invite neighboring school districts. There is no 
cost for these workshops. 
 

Curriculum Mapping Hosted by Donna Watson 
Director of Curriculum and Instruction 

Schodack Central School District 
 

Three sessions starting with what is the importance of curriculum mapping, sharing 
existing maps, creating maps, and evaluation of maps. This is designed for the 
beginner to the advanced. Host site will rotate for each session. You are encouraged 
to invite neighboring school districts. 
February 1st 3:15 – 4:30 
March 1st 3:15 – 4:30 
April 19th 3:15 – 4:30 
 
If you are interested in either of the series above, please contact: 

Bob Horan 
Principal - Maple Hill High School 
(518) 732-7701 
RHoran@schodack.k12.ny.us
 

Mike Sylofski 
Voice:  (518) 862-5499  Fax:  (518) 862-5480 
OR

E-mail:  msylofsk@mum.neric.org
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